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Dear Doctor Martin:

The last "Directory of Graduates" was compiled 
and published in 1924, when the University assumed half the cost of 
the publication, which amounted to a total of $2.764,47.

The Graduates' Society undertook to mail the 
copies sold outside the University, which cost approximately an 
additional $85.00. There were printed a total of.1600 copies.

It is now proposed to compile and publish 
a directory during the next few months, the need of which has been 
felt, and the use of which would be especially valuable during the 
forthcoming financial campaign.

In fact, it has been suggested by the Exec­
utive Committee of the Graduates' Society that an up-to-date directory 
would be such an advantage for the purpose of the campaign, - that it 
might rightfully be considered a campaign expense, if the undertaking 
is proceeded with this year.

The Executive Committee have asked me to write 
you, to request you to bring this before the Board of Governors for 
their consideration.

We have 7,705 addresses of living graduates 
and past students, and we estimate approximately 1,000 living grad­
uates and past students whose addresses have been lost through their 
moving from place to place.

Dr. C. F. Martin, 
Acting Principal, 
McGill University, 
City.

April 29, 1929.
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